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1. Annual Fee 

At its February 10, 2016 meeting the governing committee voted to 
increase the annual Member fee from $500 to $1000 and the Inactive 
Member fee from $200 to $500 both effective January 1, 2016. 
This is the first increase since inception (1995). 
On March 3, 2016 the commissioner of insurance approved the vote. 

 
2. Name Change  

The governing committee voted to change (dba) the name of the 
Massachusetts Medical Malpractice Reinsurance Plan (MMMRP) to 
the Massachusetts Reinsurance Plan (MRP) effective October 1, 
2016. 

  
3. Location Change  
  Effective October 1, 2016 the MRP will change its office location   
  to 106 Southville Road, Southborough, MA 01772. 
 
4. Telephone/Fax 

The telephone number (508) 366-8100 and fax number (508) 366-
8925 will remain the same.  
  


